
Kenneth E. Smith 

90 a resident of Lincoln, passed away January 11, 2013.  He was born March 10,

1922 in Eureka Springs, Arkansas, the son of Frank and Celia Mae Gosvener

Smith.

Kenneth was preceded in death by one son, Raymond Smith and three brothers,

Bob, Cecil and Junior. 

Survivors include his wife, Mary Smith; one son, Tommy Smith of Prairie Grove

and five step children; six brothers, Richard Smith and Ike Smith both of

Neosho, Missouri, Gene Barker of Neosho, Missouri, Charles Barker of Gramby,

Missouri, Frank Smith of Dayton, Ohio and Wes Smith of  West Fork; four

grandchildren, four great grandchildren and one great great grandchild.

APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Smith family, we wish to express their gratitude

for your many acts of kindness, and for your

attendance at the funeral service.

Luginbuel Funeral Home

Prairie Grove, Arkansas

online guest book, visit www.luginbuel.com

Kenneth E. Smith

March 10, 1922 - January 11, 2013

http://www.luginbuel.com


Treasured Seasons

For everything there is

an appointed season,

And a time for everything

under heaven -

A Time for sowing,

a time for reaping,

A time for sharing,

a time for caring,

A time for loving,

a time for giving,

A time for remembering,

a time for parting,

You have made everything

beautiful in its time

For everything you do

remains forever.

CELEBRATING THE LIFE & MEMORY OF

Kenneth Smith

DATE, TIME & PLACE OF SERVICE

Tuesday, January 15, 2013 - 10:00 A.M.

Luginbuel Chapel - Prairie Grove, Arkansas

ORDER OF SERVICE

Prelude Music

Opening Remarks

Prayer

“I’ll Fly Away”

Words of Comfort

Closing Prayer

“When We All Get to Heaven”

Family Memories Video

“Go Rest High On That Mountain”

Postlude Music “Amazing Grace (My Chains are Gone)”

GRAVE SIDE SERVICES WILL NOT BE HELD AT THE CEMETERY.

THE FAMILY WILL REMAIN AFTER THE SERVICE TO VISIT WITH FRIENDS.

FINAL RESTING PLACE

Mineral Springs Cemetery

West Fork, Arkansas

MEMORIALS

Circle of Life Hospice - 901 Jones Rd. - Springdale, Arkansas 72762

The family would like to express their appreciation to Sam and Leshia Holcomb

and Circle of Life Hospice for the excellent care given to Kenneth


